

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

> > 3rd November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Diwali Parties Reception - Year 6

Class parties to celebrate Diwali will be taking place on **Friday 10th November**. Children can wear their party clothes to school on this day. Please ensure your child wears suitable footwear. If your child is in Year 3, please send their party clothes to school in a bag as they have PE in the morning and will need to wear their PE kit to school.

We are asking for a small donation of party food e.g. juice cartons, crisps, biscuits, cakes or popcorn for the children to share. Please send this in with your child on Friday morning.

Yours sincerely,

Ms T K Bhambra Headteacher











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk